
Dear parents, this task to be performed with children is as follows: 
 

• 1. Tell a story  to your child very emotionally, showing all the pictures one by one. 
• 2. Cut (you or child) 4 images from the  page. 
• 3. Mix all the pictures and tell stories again, but ask the child to find the right pictures. 
• 4. Ask your child to tell you this story. Task should be repeated 2-3 days in a row 
entirely, every day adding to your story new words. (use more adjectives, do not be 
afraid that the child can not repeat them, it is important that he hears them) 
• 5. On the last day after the child tells you a story, take a large sheet of colored 
paper and ask your child to put at the pictures in order, and then paste them and 
bring to the next class. 
• Write down the adjectives you used when telling the story. 



Trace without lifting your pencil 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 



 



Copy the pattern in the blank square of the domino tile 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Copy the pattern of the dots using math squares provided 

 

 

 


